
 

 

 
August 3, 2016 

 
By Electronic Filing 
 
Marlene H. Dortch 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission  
445 12th Street, SW 
Washington, DC 20554 
 

RE:  APPTIX, INC:  Surrender of International 214 Authorization (File No. 
ITC-214-20070612-00226 

 
Dear Secretary Dortch:  
 
Apptix, Inc. (“Apptix or “Company”), by undersigned counsel, hereby notifies the Federal Communications 
Commission regarding the Company’s intent to surrender its International Section 214 authorization (File 
No. ITC-214-20070612-00226).  Apptix provides Interconnected Voice over Internet Protocol services 
only; as such it does not require an International 214 authorization to provide these services.  At no point 
in time has the Company provided international telecommunications services.   
 
Should you have any questions regarding this filing, please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned.   
 
    Respectfully Submitted, 
 

     
    Allison D. Rule 
    Joanna G. Wallace 
    Counsel for Apptix, Inc.  
 


